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14th November, 1921.MONTREAL,

McGILL UNIVERSITY
DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY

P

R. F. RUTTAN, Dibkctob

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

Por your information I am enclosing 

you copy of a letter from the new secretary 

of the Canadian Pulp and Paper Association.

Mr. Dawe resigned before the last meet-

He was specially inter­

ested in the Forest Products Laboratories, 

do not know this Mr. Beck who is now secretary.

ing of the Executive.

I

Sincerely yours,

Enclo. 
Letter. /
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